
 

 

 

HOCKEY FINALE 

 
 

Will, from Canterbury Hockey, finished the school-
wide hockey session on a high note last Friday by 
holding a hockey tournament.  Piwakawaka and Kea 
combined making up six  teams and playing off 
against each other.   Then Kakapo and Tui. 
Thanks to Will and the Organisers.  Children loved it. 

 
 

MALVERN WINTER TOURNAMENT 
Last week the Malvern Schoolsô got together and  
held a most successful Winter Tournament Day. 
Hororata combined with other schools for the          
Barbarian Rugby and Junior Hockey.  Plus Senior 
Netball.  Apart from the mean Darfield easterly, 
like no other, it was a Great Day.  Our soccer team 
came 2nd.  Congrats to Mackenzie, Rupert & Ramier 
for qualifying for Canterbury. 

 
MORE ON HOCKEY 
 

Such was the success of the hockey training that our 
combined Senior Hockey Team and our Junior 
Hockey were both placed first in the tournament. 
Their hockey skills are amazing.  Sam  was selected 
to take part in the Canterbury Winter Tournament for 
his hockey skills. 

 
AND OF COURSE...RUGBY 
Our rugby players, eight in total, seven seniors and 
one junior were all placed into Barbarian teams.           
Tyler with the Juniors, Luke with the Bulls, Finn &  
Cody with the Sharks, Fletcher and Hunter with the  
Lions and Leithan and Isaac with the Jagures. 
The Jagures won the Rugby.  Leithan, Fletcher and 
Hunter were all selected to play in the Canterbury 
Tourney. 

 
NETBALL 
 

Go the Silver Ferns.  We had one player only in the 
senior division and she was placed in a mixed team. 
The Junior component, Years 3-4 ended up being 
placed 5th in the competition. 
All four sports teams really enjoyed the experience 
and they are looking forward to more team activities. 
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Diary Alert  
   

 
 

TERM THREE BEGAN (20 July 2020) 
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WARM BEANIES  
 

These ACRYLIC hats, (one size fits all) 
are available to purchase via the school 
office.  They are $10 each and will keep 
your child nice and warm on the cold 
frosty rides to school. 
Remember to name them though when 
you purchase. 
 
 

SCHOOL SKIING  

 

The 2020 local Schools Derby is to 
be held at Porters on Tuesday 25 
August, with a weather day being 
Tuesday 1 September. 

 

Anyone interested in getting a team 
together please to defend our 
successful past. 

 

Thank you. 
 



 

 

 

Kia ora Koutou 

Quote of the week óIf I had known grandchildren were this much 
fun I would have had them firstô - Unknown 

Active Cultureé 
Our Active Culture is an important ingredient in achieving our strategic goal to 
promote positive and responsible attitudes to personal health and well-
being.   

Malvern Cross Countryé As you will appreciate, the school calendar is very 
different today than it was when we first set out on our learning journey with 
your tamariki | children at the beginning of the year. COVID-19 has forced us 
to all to rethink our priorities for the year; focus more on the well-being of our 
school communities and take a hard look at what is important to us right now.  
At a local, regional and national level this has seen the cancellation of 
numerous community events, including many of our annual Malvern and 
Canterbury fixtures.  

In an effort to get the ball rolling again, Hororata hosted the Malvern Cross 
Country at the Hororata Domain on Friday 31 July 2020.  The All-Comers 
event attracting 90 competitors, was held to give Yr 5-6 Ǖkonga | students in 
Malvern, the opportunity to qualify for the Canterbury Cross Country in 
August.   

Congratulations to the following Hororata students who competed at the 
Malvern Cross Country:  Yr 5 - Shelby Miller (2nd), Fletcher Thwaites (4th), 
Jimmy Hussey (5th), Luke Oliver-Albon (6th); Yr 6 - Leithan Parker (1st), who 
achieved notable success on the day and were selected to represent our 
school and Malvern at the Canterbury Cross Country in August.   

Malvern Winter Tournamenté On Tuesday 4 August 2020 forty-seven (47) 
Year 3-6 students from our school ventured to Darfield to compete in the 
annual Malvern Winter Tournament. Hororata entered teams in all four sports 
offered. Once again the Hororata teams competed exceptionally well bringing 
credit to themselves and our school and achieving some notable success: 
Senior Hockey ï Black Sticks (1st); Junior Hockey ï Windrata (1st), Senior 
Football - Goldrush (2nd) and Senior Rugby ï Malvern Jaguares, Coached by 
Mrs O (1st).  

A special shout-out goes to those students selected named in tournament 
teams to progress onto the Canterbury Winter Tournament in their respective 
sports and to Sam Smith (Hockey), Rupert Poultney, Ramier Cuevas, 
Mackenzie Rowlands (Football) and Fletcher Thwaites, Hunter Kennedy, 
Leithan Parker (Rugby). I would like to acknowledge and thank Loretta 
McCorkindale, Ingrid Harris and Mrs O, who assisted on the day as coaches. 

Learning Cultureé 
Our Learning Culture encourages our children to óThink outside the boxõ; to 
use flexibility, creativity, innovation to solve every day problems.   

Dance & Dramaé This term we are running Dance & Drama Workshops for 
Year 4-6 Ǖkonga | students. The workshops facilitated by Cindy Miller,  

run on Wednesday afternoons, with small groups of senior students. 
Consideration will be given later in the term for the inclusion of younger 
students in the smaller Year group cohorts.   

Haere mai... I would like welcome | haere mai, Racia Perdido (Piwi) to our 
school.  I am confident that your time with us Racia will be both rewarding and 
enjoyable.   

Finally, Our Semester II integrated curriculum theme is aptly named óThe 
Good Lifeô. The theme, based on the four main ingredients for health & 
happiness, will see children learning about WATER (H2O2GO) - what it is, 
where it comes from and how we use it; NUTRITION (5+@Day) ï what we eat, 
how we eat and the value of healthy eating; CARING FOR OURSELVES (Numero 
Uno) ï sleep, rest, relaxation, resilience; PHYSICAL ACTIVITy (Letôs Get Active) 
ï being active, benefits of being physically active for life.  

As an integrated topic, children will explore the óThe Good Lifeô through all of 
the essential learning areas and will gain valuable life skills to help our 
children live happy and healthy lives.  This topic is part of collaborative 
planning initiative where teachers work together to create an interesting and 
innovative learning programme for all the children at Hororata. It brings 
together the knowledge and expertise we have across the curriculum on our 
staff and will see our teachers working across different levels within the 
school.  

NgǕ mihi nui  

Marty Gameson (Principal - Tumuaki) 

 
 
 

Piwakawaka (Yrs 0-1)  Miss Raybould 

 

kia ora koutou 
I will send home the Year 1 and Year 2 basic facts charts this week - 
your child should be able to tell you where they are working. These 
charts let you know the sequence we teach the facts, and different 
ways to pose questions. If you have any questions just let me know.  
At present we are learning about measurement, especially using 
mathematical language appropriately. In our focus on length we are 
using phrases such as longer than, shorter than, taller than etc and 
making decisions about which are the best words to use.  
Our topic focus is the Water Cycle and we have been carrying out 
Science experiments to discover and learn about water and the 
different stages in the Water Cycle. Ask your child to explain what they 
have learned and what the stages are called!  
kind regards 
Julia 

Kea (Yrs 2-3) Mrs Foster 

 

Hello Everyone,  

Another busy two weeks have flown past. In class we have been 
learning all about fractions and measurement. Sharing with your child 
how you use fractions and measurement in everyday life is a good 

opening for them to talk about what they have learnt.  

It was fun going to the Winter Tournament and watching the children 
take part in their first Winter Tournament. The best part was seeing 
how supportive of each other they were and just having a great 
attitude. We have also had Will from Canterbury Hockey take all the 
classes for hockey lessons. Our last session was on Friday and the 
students all played small games against each other which was lots of 
fun.  
Jenni 

Kakapo (Yrs 3-5)  Ms Cullen 

Kia ora koutou, 
 

We are having a great busy term. Year fours did a great 
job helping at the Malvern Cross Country, they cheered and 
encouraged all the runners. 
I was so impressed with all the kids at the winter tournament they all 
played really well.  
All the kids showed their Hororata Pride by helping support their team 
mates and helping other schools.  
The Dioramas will be coming home this week and I do apologize for 
the room they may take up at home but the kids have worked so hard 
on them.  
 

Ka kite ano 
 

Amanda  

Tui (Yrs 4-6) Mrs Huck 

Hello everyone, 
We have had an exciting couple of weeks with the 
Malvern Cross Country, the Malvern Winter Tournament 
and the final hockey session in which we played a game against 
Kakapo.   
Tui have been making kites for Matariki using one paper bag, three 
metres of string, six sheets of newspaper and ten small strips of 
sellotape.  The results are very interesting and we are currently 
waiting for a windy day to try them out. We are also trying to learn a 
new sign every day with  NZ Sign Language Online (nzsl.nz), as this 
site tells us the word in all three of New Zealandôs official languages.  
Keep on enjoying the beautiful sunrises we have been having 
lately,  Sharon 



 

 

 
At the Winter Tournament I played netball with Emilia. Trinity, Irish, 
Lilly, Isabel, Ava, Elix. We shot goals under the hoop. I had so much 
fun because I got a few goals.  Indi  
 

We made kites for Matariki. It was amazing using the glitter when the     
sun shone on the glitter and it sparkled brightly. It looks cool. Elias 
 

My kite is red, yellow and blue. My kite is shaped like a diamond, I 
like it. Zechariah 
 

We played hockey on Friday. My team got lots of points and my team 
won three times. I was sweating a lot and I had lots of fun. Perency 
 

At the Winter Tournament I played soccer. When we were walking to                                             
the soccer ground Mrs Huckôs bag slipped and fell onto my hair. It 
got all tangled up and we had to take out one of my plaits to get the 
bag out my hair. Amélie. 
  
 My kite is red, yellow and blue.  My kite is shaped like a diamond. 
 I like it  Zechariah 
 

  We played hockey on Friday.  My team got lots of points and my  
  Team won three times.  I was sweating a lot and I had lots of fun. 
  Perency 
 

   On Tuesday Indi, Ava, Elix, Lilly, Emilia, Irish, Trinity and myself   
   played netball at Winter Tournament. It was fun because shooting 
   goals was awesome and I played with my friends. Isabel                

 

     I loved hockey, it was incredible and lots of fun.  We got 10 points 
     In total  Noah 
      
        On Tuesday last week the Years 3 to 6 and lots of Years 3 and 4  
     girls played netball.  It was exciting.  We supported each other 
     like a team.  We won the last game because we were better and 
     a bit taller.  Indi scored the most hoops.  It was great winning 
     that game.  Ava 

 

        The Winter Tournament was good fun.  It was a great day.  I 
     played football and I chased the ball.  Alex. 

 

    Congratulations  

Congratulations to the Gameson Family 

on the birth of their first grand child.  

Adding to their generations he will be a 

much loved  grandson, and nephew.  

Lots of fun to look forward to.  

 

 

Spotlight on Kea 
 

On Wednesday we went to the Winter Tournament, I played rugby. My 
team got of tries. I had lots of fun. Tyler 
 

Kites are fantastic! I love them. We are made them for Matariki. We can 
fly our kites high up into the sky. Mia 

 

I made a diamond shaped Matariki kite. It flies high and it is fast. It is 
painted yellow, black and white. Illia 

 

I had great fun playing hockey on Friday. I was in the green team and 
Will helped our team. It was fun. Quentin 
 

We made kites for Matariki. The kites were different shapes and sizes. 
My kite is shaped like a rectangle. I put glitter on it. George  

 

At the Winter Tournament I chose to do football. My team didnôt get any 
goals but I tried my best. I had a lot of fun. Breana 
 

We made Matariki kites and we painted them. We also put glitter on 
them and one day we will be able to fly our kites up to the sun. Kate 

 

On Friday we played hockey. I was in the red team and we won lots of 
games. I had a number on my bib. Eddy 

 

I made a kite and it was for Matariki. The children fly in the sky flying 
their kites.  Monty 
 

We played hockey at school. Mia hit me with the stick, it was an 
accident. I was in the dark blue team. Mia was in my team too. I had fun 
playing hockey. Sophie 
 

I had lots of fun at the Winter Tournament because I got to play football. 
I was also so happy with myself because I played my best. Lunice 
 

On Tuesday we went to the domain in Darfield to play netball for the 
Winter Tournament. Lots of my friends played netball too. We worked 
well as a together like a great team and it was amazing. I had a great 
time. Elix 

 

We made kites for Matariki. We used bamboo sticks for the frame. We 
painted the paper, I used red, yellow and blue. It is shaped like a 
diamond. Faolan 
 

 


